
Year 6 Christmas Market 29th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Every year, Year 6’s are always extremely excited to run their own Christmas Market. We are delighted to
announce that the Year 6 Christmas Market will be held this year on Friday 15th December.

All the money that is raised from the Year 6 Christmas Market will go towards their end of year leaving party
and yearbooks. It is, most certainly, a firm favourite at Hampton Junior School.  This year, we are delighted
to inform you that the market will be open to Years 3, 4 and 5.

How will the money be collected for the stalls? 
This year, we are continuing to adopt a no-cash policy and all payments towards the Christmas Market will
be made via ParentPay from Wednesday 6th December at 9am until Wednesday 13th December 9am.
In order for your child (year 3, 4 and 5) to have a go on a stall, they will need to hand in a token and we
have decided on the following prices:

25p = 1 token
£1 = 4 tokens

Please note that the minimum spend is £2 = 8 tokens and the maximum will be £10 = 40 tokens. Tokens
will be distributed by staff on the morning of the market. As Year 6 will be setting up, running and clearing
their stalls (see timetable below) they will not have the opportunity to go and visit each other’s stalls and
therefore do not need to purchase tokens.

Timetable
Date Year Group

Visiting Stalls
Time Year group

Running Stalls

15th

December,
2023

Year 3 1:30-2:00 pm
Year 6Year 4 2:00-2:30pm

Year 5 2:30 -3:00pm

Year 6 Tidy Stalls and Clear up from 3:00-3:30pm

Year 6 children will not be released to parents until 3:30pm in order to allow adequate time to clean up
afterwards. Please do let us know if you have any questions regarding the Christmas market. 

Kind regards,

The Year 6 Team


